
Farewell for BBA and BCA Students

The institute organized a farewell function on Tuesday, 11th June 2024 for the third year students

of BBA and BCA course. Director Dr. Pallavi Jamsandekar, Vice Principal Dr. Pratap Desai and

Head of Computer Application department Dr. Rajendra Pujari and Head of Management

Studies department Prof. Dexter Woodward welcomed the students and in their address gave best

wishes to the students for their future. Few of the students of the class also expressed their

feelings on the occasion. Dr. Rajendra Pujari and Prof. Dexter Woodward worked as event

coordinator.


